
Eberhardt Brooke

From: Patty Harvey <rockhousemouse@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, December 14, 2018 12:28 PM
To: Eberhardt, Brooke

Subject: public comment for BOS

Dear Brooke,
Thank you so much for your prompt response and help! Here's my comment:

Dear Board Members, I urge you to postpone your vote on making appointments to the Planning Commission
until next month. Besides there being no reason to rush this important item, the BOS will in January more
accurately reflect the preferences of the public on issues that will impact their future, as revealed by the last
election period. Rest on your laurels, BOS, and leave the future to the future board! Thank you.

Patty Harvey
Willow Creek

805 844 6655

Make a Small Loan, Make a Big Difference - Check out Kiva.org to Learn How!



From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject:

Eberhardt, Brooke

Monday, December 17, 2018 8:51 AM
Bass, Virginia; Sundberg, Ryan; Bohn, Rex; Wilson, Mike; Fennell, Estelle
Sharp, Ryan
FW: Appointment to the Planning Commission

Good morning,

Please see below.

Brooke Eberhardt

Deputy Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

County of Humboldt

825 Fifth Street, Room 111

Eureka, CA 95501

707.476.2385

From: Nancy Ihara <nancyihara@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, December 16, 2018 7:28 PM

To: Eberhardt, Brooke <BEberhardt@co.humboldt.ca.us>

Subject: Appointment to the Planning Commission

It makes no sense to appoint someone to the Planning Commission for one month. Elected officials and the
folks they appoint universally talk about the time it takes to "get up to speed" in order to make well informed
and responsible decisions. One month obviously doesn't allow for this.
Nancy R. Ihara



Eberhardt, Brooke

From: Ieo81084@gmail.com on behalf of Desiree Davenport
<desireendavenport@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, December 14, 2018 1;22 PM
To: Eberhardt, Brooke

Subject: BOS Agenda for Tuesday the 18th

Hi,

I am submitting my comment to be attached to the agenda for the December 18th, 2018 Board of Supervisors
meeting. I am urging the Board to hold off on making any appointments to special Committees, especially to
the Planning Commission. Please reschedule this section of the agenda for a meeting after Steve Madrone
assumes office. The Committees and Commissions of the Board are beholden to the Board of Supervisors
elected by the voters of Humboldt County. These committees should reflect on the values of the voters.

Sincerely,
Desiree Davenport



Eberhardt, Brooke

From:

Sent:

To:

Subject:

Lori Richeson <lricheson8@gmaiI.com>
Friday, December 14, 2018 1:24 PM
Eberhardt, Brooke

Planning committee appointments

I would like to request that the Board of Supervisors wait until January before appointing the planning
committee.

Lori Richeson MFT



Eberhardt Brooke

From: su2anne2@fastmail.fm

Sent: Friday, December 14, 2018 1:40 PM
To: Eberhardt, Brooke

Subject: Planning Commission appointments

Please make sure my email is received by the Board of Supervisors.

I urge the BOS to-postpone their vote on Planning Commissioners until the new board is seated In January. There are

already too manyxommissioners representing real estate interests. We have seen that current commissioners do not

recuse themselves on votes where they have a conflict of interest. We need someone such as Kathryn Donahue who

will represent the people of Humboldt County.

The lame duck session of the BOS should not be appointing members of a group such as the Planning Commission that is

so important to the future of Humboldt County.

Suzanne Cook

2584 Knox Cove Dr

McKinleyville, Ca 95519



Eberhardt, Brooke

From: , B Dass <bndass@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, December 14, 2018 1:45 PM
To: Eberhardt, Brooke

Subject: Planning Commission Appointments

Please make the Planning Commission appointments in January when the new Board convenes. Thanks.


